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"I have been told by more than one person that a physical letter is much more powerful to Mr. Arway than
electronic communication. So there is that."

That sounds like a load of crap, why would one have any more significance than the other?  Either are
comments from tax paying citizens who are also most likely license buyers so one form of communication is just
as 'powerful' as the other if it comes from a concerned or interested citizen.  Sounds to me like Mr Arway needs
to learn to get with the times or GTFO
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